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Circular 013-2022 

 

                                                     02 February 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

 

  Please see attached notice by JHB Water about the water outage due to burst pipe at Cedar  

     And Witkoppen Road. 

 

     Also, a reminder that water restrictions still apply and that no irrigation is allowed between 

     6am – 6pm during summer months (1 Sept – 31 March) and furthermore it is not allowed to 

     Wash paved areas and driveways using hosepipes. 

 

    Also see below information should you want to subscribe to get SMS notification and alerts on  

    Planned and unplanned service interruptions. 

 

 
      

Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 
 


